
Getting things done – Hawkhill by-pass
– an update #dundeewestend
Last month, I highlighted residents’ concerns about the overgrown state of
the north side of Hawkhill – a very prominent site.

I am pleased to report that, following my raising this with environment
officers in the City Council’s Neighbourhood Services, this has been attended
to as the “before” and “after” photos below indicate :
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